
Hello Sooke School Community 

As you may be aware, Sooke School District is building a new middle and elementary school in 
west Langford.  The schools will be open in September of 2022.  In early October 2019, we 
sent out this survey tool, thoughtexchange, to our families and the community.  This survey 
closed on November 1st, 2019. 

Thank you to the many participants that took the time to suggest names for our new schools 

and to rate the thoughts of others.  The input and suggestions that were provided through 

thoughtexchange are being combined with feedback from staff, our Indigenous partners, and 

other inputs in order to bring recommendations to the Board of Education.  Your input will 

greatly assist the Board in making this important decision 

Please take a look at the Exchange details by clicking on the links below: 

- Elementary School  

- Middle School 

https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/f8b47ec8048b492f2cca43ac0e0ef481
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/855f6fdaa03218a62dbb4a8aad6b8034

